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Faith Formation 
" "Teach us to number our days, that we may gain a heart of wisdom." 

- Psalm 90:12.” 
HOLY MASS: 

1st Friday HOLY MASS 
Holy Eucharistic celebration was conducted on 04.10.2024  

 

 
Campus Superior’s Message 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Teachers, and Students, 

As we step into the penultimate month of the year, November invites us to pause and reflect 

on the journey we have traversed. It is a month of gratitude and growth, where each 

challenge met and milestone achieved becomes a stepping stone toward a brighter future. 

To our dear students, November reminds us to persevere in your studies as the academic year 

approaches its culmination. Use this time to revise, strengthen your concepts, and explore 

your creative talents. Remember, excellence is not a destination but a continuous journey, and 

every effort you make shapes your character and dreams.To our esteemed teachers, your 

dedication and guidance are the cornerstone of our students’ achievements. Let this month be 

an opportunity to inspire young minds to think critically, to foster a culture of curiosity, and 

to ignite the spark of learning that lasts a lifetime. Your role in shaping the future cannot be 

overstated, and we remain grateful for your tireless efforts. 

To our supportive parents, thank you for being our partners in education. Your involvement 

in your child’s academic and emotional growth is vital. November is also a time to encourage 

open communication, celebrate small victories, and instill values of discipline and empathy. 

Together, we can create a nurturing environment that allows every child to flourish. 

Wishing you all a month filled with success, joy, and meaningful moments. 

Best Regards  

Fr. Vinoth MMI  

Campus superior 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

The function of education is to teach one to think intensively and to think critically. 

Intelligence plus character that is the goal of true education”. 

                                                                                                 -Martin Luther King Jr.

Principal’s Message 
 

Dear Parents 

As we are in the Thanks giving season and celebrating Children’s day, I reflect how 

much I appreciate the opportunity to serve as the School principal.  It warms my heart each 

day I enter the building and see the smiles on our young faces.  They bring so much fun to 

each of us.  School is one of my favorite places to be; thank you for sending your child to 

school with us.It is important to find moments of appreciation and gratitude, especially in this 

time of thanks giving.  I am appreciative of our children, they bring us true joy! I am 

appreciative of our school staff for their hard work and dedication to student learning and the 

love they have for our kids.  I am appreciative of School families who team with us at school to 

help support students.  I am appreciative of my own family who continually support me at 

home and while at school, I couldn’t do it without them.  During this season, I encourage us all 

to share our appreciation moments with one another.   

   With the increase of school violence and war across nations, we are taking the next step 

in teaching our children about how to develop and practice nonviolence and foster peace in 

collaboration with the Police and Fire and Rescue Departments.  Students will review why it is 

important to be safe at school and why we have rules and practice many types of drills.  For 

the safety of our students, we teach and practice inclement weather, fire, and safety drills with 

our children’s safety in mind.    

I view student success as a puzzle, all of the pieces of the puzzle are important and we 

are each a piece to that puzzle. If one piece is missing, the puzzle cannot be completed.  Feel 

free to reach out to your child’s teacher or me at any time if you have any questions or 

concerns.  As the school is preparing for the School Day celebration, I wish all our teachers 

and students all the very best for a grand success. 

Sincerely, 

Dr M P Johnson 



 
 
 

 

ACADEMIC INITIATIVES 

We have conducted regular classes as per the schedule. Our school 

students participate and won 2nd State level open karate championship. 

ECA classes, hand writing classes, coding and robotic classes were 

conducted as per the schedule. 

SYATE LEVEL KARATE CHAMPIONSHIP 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

WON 2ND STATE LEVEL OPEN KARATE CHAMPIONSHIP. 

 
 

  

 

 

  



 
 
 

STUDENTS ACTIVITIES 

 

 

 

 

 

 INDEPENDENCE DAY CELEBRATION: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MATHS ACTIVITIES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every Monday and Friday we have conducted common assembly 

students have performed their prayer activities and presentations. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RED CELEBRATION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHILDRENN’S DAY CELEBRATION 

  

 

 

  

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GRAMMER CAPSULE ASSESSMENT 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

CODING ASSESSMENT 

We conducted Coding assessment for Grade III -V on 

04.11.2024 and 09.11.2024. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CAREER GUIDANCE PROGRAM 

 

 

 

 

  

  

On 06.11.2024 we conducted career guidance program. The principal 

Dr.K.Thaniyarasu from ITI technical centre, Kodumbalur visited our 

school for Focus on developing essential soft skills, such as 

communication, Teamwork, and Problem-solving, to Increase 

participants' competitiveness in the job market

 



 
 
 

 

 

EDUCATIONAL TRIP 

We arranged two days trip  to Bangalore and Mysore. We visited 

Bangalore Wonderla , Mysore Palace  and Zoo. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEETING 

 

 

  

 

 

  

Campus superior attended DFT review meeting, Principal attended  PA-III  review 

meeting and KG teachers attend online training.

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PERIODIC ASSESSMENT –III 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

We conducted periodic assessment for  LKG to Grade IX & XI 

from 15.11.2024and 23.11.2024. 

 
 



 
 
 

CODING AND ROBOTIC CLASSES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXTRA CURRICULAR CLASSES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       SPECIAL DAY POSTERS AND BIRTHDAY VIDEO 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY APRECIATION E-CERTIFICATES: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have shared the weekly appreciation certificates for good 
hand writing, Discipline and Good communication skills on Every 
Friday. 
 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 


